
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Community Development Block Grant Policy Advisory 
Board (PAB) meeting scheduled for Thursday May 9th, 2024, is 

cancelled.   
The next meeting will take place on  

Thursday, June 12th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.  The June meeting will 
be via Zoom. 

   
 
 
 
 

For additional information, please contact Shaena Johnson @ 
the Washington County Office of Community Development, 

503-846-8814 or via email @ 
Shaena_Johnson@washingtoncountyor.gov. 

 
 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION 


